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     Cold weather is bringing the students in for breakfast, so participation is up.  

Approximately 225 breakfasts each day across the district.  As for lunch-numbers are up 

also-as they are every January.  We are serving more soup in these colder months and the 

students and teachers alike are enjoying it.  We are gearing up for the PTSO Chili 

Supper in February and we have been making lunches for Ski Trips at Elementary and 

Middle Schools. 
    

      

Thank-you for your support, Roxanne Mumm 

                                               Food Service Supervisor 


